
From: Roger's Sport Center <rsc@tritel.net> 
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 9:01 PM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: Crandall Snowmobile Trail 
 
Dear Shoshone National Forest Travel Management Team: 
 
I fully support the snowmobile trail in the Crandall area.  It would provide access for cabin owners and 
guests in the Crandall Area.  Further, it would reduce the number of vehicles at the junction/parking lot 
area on Hwy 296.  Business would be enhanced as there would be better access to the Painter store for 
those using the Beartooth trail system.  It would be good access to non-motorized use as well as provide 
access for skiing, snowshoeing and would have very little effect on resources or wildlife.  I support this 
proposal fully.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Jenni Rosencranse 

 
 




